
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

8TH RELEASE OF THE XIITH GENERAL CHAPTER OF THE LITTLE MISSIONARY SISTERS OF CHARITY (PSMC) 
 
At 10.30 pm, the Chapter Assembly convened again to elect the Councillors and the General Treasurer. 

 
The outcome of the vote led to the election of:  
Sister Mary Sylwia Zagórowska - General Vicar  
Sister Mary Irma Rabasa – 2° General Councillor 
Sister Mary Françoise Ravaoarisoa – 3° General Councillor 
Sister Mary . Rosa Delgado Rocha – 4° General Councillor 
Sister Mary Józefa Kalinowska – 5°General Treasurer 

 
To be able to be elected, the General Councillors have to be at least 35 years old and have professed Perpetual Vows 
for at least 5 years. 

 
To the Superior General, to the Councillors and to all the Little Missionary Sisters of Charity, a great wish for the new 
journey that they are about to start! 

 
The day will end with a celebration of thanksgiving and reliance of the General Council on the Mother of God and 
Celestial Founder. 
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